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This Week..... 

 
In English this week we have been reading 

‘Farmyard Hullabaloo’. It is a story that has 

rhymes which describe the different farmyard 

animals. We have been making rhyming 

sentences and have had a go at making our own 

rhyming poems. 

 

In Maths we have looked at division. We have 

been dividing by grouping and sharing. We have 

had a go at solving some division word problems 

and some have been sent home for homework 

too. 
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Next Week.... 

We will be starting to look at recounts 

and the features of recounts in 

English. 

In Maths we will be learning to tell the 

time. 

Please Note.... 

 I will be trying to give homework 

out on a Wednesday. The hand in 

day will still be Monday. 

 The spelling test will be on a 

Monday. 

 Due to time constraints, reading 

books can now only be changed 

twice a week.  

 

 

 

A BIG Well Done.... 

to those who have been on 

‘outstanding’ 3 or more times this 

week! 

Amelia, Mia, Harvey-Jake, Elliot, 

Lewis, Dashel, Isaac, Matthew, Sienna, 

Florence, Elissa and Kayla. 

 

Talk Topic  

How do we show justice in 

school and at home? 

Certificates and Awards 

Writer of the Week – 

Kayla for her excellent poem 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Isabella for her rhyming sentences. 

Christian Value Certificate for Justice – 

Harvey-Jake  

 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 

newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  
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